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TUC

Tonight's Evening Standard reports that the
Economic Committee of the TUC has asked for "urgent
talks'" with the Prime Minister about the effects of
the Budget.

If asked, we can confirm that Mr Murray has
indeed written to the Prime Minister asking for a
meeting and that his letter was received late this
afternoon. The Prime Minister will consider his
request and will reply soon.
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